

From: Mario Racco < info@brownridgera.com > Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 8:02 PM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio < Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca >; Ferri, Mario < Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca >; Rosati, Gino < Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca >; Jackson,

Linda <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; lafrate, Marilyn

<<u>Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca</u>>; Carella, Tony <<u>Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca</u>>; DeFrancesca, Rosanna <<u>Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca</u>>; 'Sandra Yeung Racco' <> Shefman, Alan

< Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca >; Coles, Todd < Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca >

Subject: Tuesday 5 February 2019 - Chinese New Year - Committee Item - 407 ETR Future Interchanges - Please provide copy to the Members of the Committee

Dear Members of the Committee,

The Brownridge Ratepayers Association supports the removal of the potential Centre St. cloverleaf.

The BRA position is well known to the City, but we will not attend the committee meeting since Tuesday is Chinese New Year day. I trust that Members of Council will stop scheduling meetings, as you do for other communities, during the most important celebration of the year.

It is time that the City of Vaughan Council respect the most important celebration of the Chinese & a few other communities.

Sincerely,

Mario G. Racco President- BRA